
Return to Work Update: New Vaccine Guidance from
the EEOC and Other Challenges

Spencer Fane attorneys Helen Holden and Elizabeth Wente will present an upcoming
webinar covering recent COVID-19 guidance from the U.S. Equal Employment
Opportunity Commission (EEOC).

Helen and Elizabeth will provide practical tips for employers as they continue to
address COVID-19 issues in the workplace.

Topics to be discussed include the following:

Whether employers may require COVID-19 vaccinations
Whether information about COVID-19 vaccination status is confidential medical
information under the Americans with Disabilities Act
Discussing some of the issues relating to employer incentive programs for
vaccines

Date/Time: June 10, 2021 | 1:00pm-2:00pm CT
Platform: Virtual
Cost: Free

To register, please click here.
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